
 

 

I don't know about you, but, for us and our kids, summer has been a blast so far. 

We've already run two weeks of Camp CityKidz and we're so excited to welcome 

even more kids to enjoy the thrill of summer camp in the weeks to come. 

 

I look forward to sharing some camp highlights with you next month, and in the 

meantime, I've got a great little story for you to enjoy: 

 

Story of Hope: Noah and Emma 

 

 

Seeing the big red buses and volunteers picking 

up children outside her apartment, Tiffany was 

curious. She asked around and soon that it was 

an organization called CityKidz that was putting 

on the weekly program that seemed to spark 

such excitement in the children in her 

neighbourhood. 

 

Continue Reading... 

 

 

 

Thank you, as always, for your dependable support. I hope you enjoy Noah and 

Emma's story and know that your support is what makes their CityKidz journey 

possible. I wish you a lovely long weekend and look forward to sharing all the 

CityKidz summer fun with you in next month's update. 

 

Sincerely, 

     Lisa 
 

 

https://citykidz.us5.list-manage.com/track/click?u=6f56c8e09520722aa0f42b29b&id=73d7ea0394&e=0efe1c2fff
https://citykidz.us5.list-manage.com/track/click?u=6f56c8e09520722aa0f42b29b&id=7ea7d21df9&e=0efe1c2fff

